PROCEEDINGS OF THE MURRAY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
MURRAY COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER — SLAYTON, MINNESOTA
May 11, 2022, 9:00 a.m.
Pursuant to notice, the Murray County Board of Commissioners convened in special session with
the following members present in person: Commissioners; Molly Malone, Lori Gunnink, James
Kluis, David Thiner, and Dennis Welgraven. Also present in person was General Assistant,
Samantha McClellan, and Human Resources Director, Ronda Radke.
No conflicts of interest were identified.
9:00 a.m., the board interviewed Stephanie LaBrune for the position of County Administrator.
9:22 a.m., the meeting recessed.
9:33 a.m., the meeting came back into session.
9:34 a.m., the board interviewed Jason Walker for the position of County Administrator.
10:11 a.m., the meeting recessed.
10:12 a.m., the meeting came back into session.
10:15 a.m., the board interviewed Carolyn McDonald for the position of County Administrator.
11:05 a.m., the meeting recessed.
11:15 a.m., the meeting came back into session.
It was moved by Gunnink, seconded by Malone and passed to enter into negotiations with
Carolyn McDonald for County Administrator and to further authorize the personnel committee
along with Ronda Radke, Human Resources Director to work through the negotiation process on
behalf of the board.

The meeting adjourned 11:19 a.m.

ATTEST:

Samantha McClellan, General Assistant Molly Malone, Chairman of the Board

Page 1 of 1



